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From:   NRDC <nrdcinfo@nrdconline.org> on behalf of Dennis Uhlken 
<dennisdu@aol.com>
Sent:   Friday, March 16, 2012 2:11 AM
To:     !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject:        RIN 2590-AA53 - Restore PACE programs now

Mar 16, 2012

General Alfred Pollard

Dear General Pollard,

I urge the Federal Housing Finance Agency to restore Property Assessed Clean Energy 
(PACE) programs.

Thanks,

Dennis Uhlken

Sincerely,

Mr. Dennis Uhlken
35880 Camelot Cir
Wildomar, CA 92595-7736
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